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14th January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Thank you for the support, patience, and feedback you have provided us with over the 
past two weeks. We really appreciate you working with us to make sure that both the in-
school and remote learning offers are as good as they can be at this time.  
 
Thank you for the understanding you have shown towards the difficulties posed to 
smaller schools, where staff must teach in class, and plan and support home learning, 
as well as meeting their own personal responsibilities. Please be assured that the 
remote offer is as good as the in-school offer and that all of the work set will enable your 
child to make progress in their learning. If you are struggling with a task for any reason, 
please let the class teacher know.  
 
The Government message is very clear that, even if you are eligible for a critical worker 
place, if you can keep your children at home, you should. This is to help reduce the 
rates of infection as sadly positive cases and the related deaths are at their highest, and 
the numbers continue to rise. We do, however, also understand that things can become 
difficult at home. If you are struggling at home, please do get in touch so that we can 
look at the support options available.  
 
Please keep sending your work in via SeeSaw, and look out for extra opportunities to 
get involved on the website and Twitter page. 
 
Stay safe and take care of each other,  
 
Mrs Rebecca Nash 
 
 
 

Rebecca Nash 

 
Executive Head Teacher 
St Lawrence and Tibberton Primary Schools 
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